From: Christopher Shields 
Sent: Tuesday, June 05, 2018 10:23 AM
To: Steve Berlin
Cc: Maribel Chavez-Torres; Allison Arwady; Julie Morita; Christopher Shields
Subject: Christopher Shields travel to CDC - follow-up email

Good morning Steve:

Attached is our original conversation regarding this travel to Atlanta on June 3-4th, 2018 for a high level briefing with CDC Leadership. I completed this travel and returned yesterday evening at 19:45pm.  All of my travel costs were paid for by the Department of Health and Human Resources / Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (DHHS/CDC).

The meeting was highly fruitful and beneficial to the Preparedness program and the City of Chicago as a whole.

Should you need any official documentation (Itinerary, etc.) please let me know.

Christopher Shields BS, EMT-P

Assistant Commissioner

Chicago Department of Public Health
